
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



Board Reports Available  
There are packets of reports from 

the November meeting of the Local 
Board of Administration on the ta-
ble at the back of the sanctuary. 
These reports are available for all 
who are interested in the work of 
the Board Administration as it 
leads PSC.  
 

Election Results  
Finance Chair 

Lori Gruver 
 

Property Chair 
Clem Gruver 

 

Congregational Care Chair 
Michelle Weaver 

 

Member at Large  
Brenda Pellow 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Staff Updates 
Lee Hoover, our amazing Minis-

try Assistant for the last 5 years, 
will be stepping down from her po-
sition in the near future due to her 
ongoing health concerns. It was a 
really hard decision for Lee to 
make as she loves working here, 
but she is making a decision that is 
best for her and her health right 
now. There is no set end date at 
this point as she is willing to work 
for a little while to help in this tran-
sition. 

 

 Jackie Clever, our hardworking 
Custodian for over 17 years, will be 
stepping down from her position in 
the near future due to her ongoing 
health concerns. It was also a real-
ly hard decision for Jackie, as a lot 
of tears were shed, but her and her 
family feel that this is best for her 
and her health. She has no set end 
date at this point as she is willing 
to serve as much as she is able to 
during this transition. 

 

 Church, please be in prayer for 
the Hoover and Clever family as 
they take these big steps of transi-
tion. Please also be in prayer for 
the search team as we work to fill 
these two important positions. Fi-
nally, please take some time to 
thank Lee and Jackie for their won-
derful years of service to this 
church body.  

 
Employment Opportunities 

We are currently looking to hire 
both a Custodian and Ministry As-
sistant. Both positions are part-
time. If you are interested in apply-
ing for either of these positions, 
please send a resume and cover 
letter via email to Dan Watkins 
(prc@princestreetchurch.com) or 
mail it/drop it off to the Church Of-
fice (17 N. Penn Street, Shippens-
burg, PA 1757).   
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